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I 

Tenth 
Anniversary 

of 
the Zen Center, 

Rochester, NY. 

The Center is now entering its tenth 
year of activities. In honor of this, 
many special events are planned through­
out the coming year, including visits 
by leaders from other Buddhist tradi­
tions and friends of the Center. 
Tangen Roshi, a Oharma heir of Harada 
Roshi, is being invited, as well as 
representatives from the Tibetan, Kor­
ean, and Chinese traditions. There 
will be a dedication of the Honeoye 
property next spring-summer and many 
other as-yet unscheduled events. 


